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Summary:

Based on the conversation between Paszkowski and Deputy Director of United States
Department in the Ministry of International Affairs Sergey Kudryavstev, Jaszczuk
describes the situation between the US, the USSR and Cuba after the recent talks and

says that "We need to wait a few days for the results of the talks regarding Cuba" to
take effect.
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To: [Director General of the Foreign Ministry Maria] WIERNA, URGENT
From: [Ambassador Boleslaw] JASZCZUK1

Based on the conversation between Paszkowski and Deputy Director of United States
Department in the Ministry of International Affairs [Sergey] Kudryavstev?2:

It was agreed upon between the USSR and the US that regardless of Cuba's
maintaining the blockade, Soviet ships will be able to go into Cuba's seaports without
any problems.

We need to wait a few days for the results of the talks regarding Cuba. It seems that
the United States will not insist on the UN supervision of disassembling the rocket
launchers and removing the missiles.

Kudryavtsev positively assessed Fidel's 2 November speech.

[1] Boleslaw Jaszczuk, Poland's Ambassador to the Soviet Union from 2 December
1959 to 25 September 1963.

[2] Former Soviet ambassador to Cuba, 1960-62.



